No. 34/10/95-4GS1

From
The Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana
To
1, All the Administrative Secretaries to Government of Haryana.
-8 All the Heads of Departments.
3. The Divisional Commissioners, Ambala/ Hisar/ Rohtak / Gurgaon Division.
4. All the Managing Directors of Boards and Corporation of the State
5. The Registrar General, Punjab and Haryana High Court, Chandigarh.
6. All the Deputy Commissioners and Sub Divisional Officers, (Civil) in
Haryana State.
7 The Registrars of the Universities in the State.
Dated Chandigarh, the 29" August, 2014
Subject: Raising the age of retirement of blind Government employees from 60 to
62 years.
Sir/Madam,

I am directed to draw your attention to Government instructions
No. 34/10/95-1GS-I,dated 18" March, 1996 whereby the age limit of blind Government
employees was raised from 58 to 60 years. Now, the Govt. has decided to raise the
retirement age of blind State Government employees from 60 to 62 years.
2. These instructions will come into force with immediate effect. This decision

may please be brought to the notice of all concerned for strict compliance.

Yours faithfully,

Under Secretary General Administration
for Chief Secretary to Government Haryeu&/

Endst. No. 34/10/95-4GS1 Dated Chandigarh, 29™ August, 2014

1. A copy is forwarded to the Chairman, Haryana Bureau of Public Enterprises for
information and necessary action.

2. A copy is forwarded to the Principal Accountant General, Haryana, Chandigarh for
information and necessary action.

3. A copy is forwarded to State Informatics Officer, National Informatics Centre, and

Haryana for hosting on the State website.

Under Secretary General Administration
for Chief Secretary to Government Haryana



